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Latest Release of the Contigo System 
The latest release of the Contigo System will be completed on Thursday June 18, 2020. Please 

see below for a brief description of the enhancements included in this release. 

Feature Description 

Administration Menu Improvements 

 

Previously, we added a searchable grid to 

the “beacons” menu in the administration 

tab in the portal. 

This grid has now been added to the other 

menus, including Scenarios, Landmarks and 

Users, to make navigation of long lists of items 

much easier when performing administration 

tasks in the portal. 

6800 4G LTE OBDII Beacon (BETA) 

 

We have recently added a new 4G LTE 

beacon to our family of plug-and-play 

devices. 

The 6800 supports all of the features of our 

other OBDII beacons. 

Please let us know if you are interested in 

trying out this device as part of the beta test. 

Audio Feedback for Posted Speeds 

 

For beacons with audio buzzers installed, the 

Posted Speed scenario may now be 

configured to warn drivers with a short beep 

when they exceed a posted speed limit. 
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Feature Description 

System Enhancements This release includes system and 

infrastructure enhancements that will 

improve security and reliability. 

 

In addition to the features above, this release will also include other minor bug fixes and 

enhancements. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

support.telematics@vecima.com. 

Best regards, 

The Contigo Team 
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